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Circular  

(Last Chance) 

 
 

Date: 11
th

 August, 2020 
 

Circular No: GRJPS/2020-21/028 
 

 

Dear Parents 

Greetings! 

 

With reference to our various circulars, messages and reminders regarding depositing of the 

Tuition Fee for the Month of April to June 2020, the parents who have not paid the Tuition Fee 

yet are finally reminded to deposit the Fee from April to June 2020 on or before 14
th

 August 

2020, otherwise Id and Password of your child will be withdrawn without further notice and your 

ward will not able to attend Online Classes from 17
th

 August 2020.  

Regards  

Head of the School 

 


